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December 20, 2016 
 

DEPOT NOTIFICATION RE: Airport Containers 

Attention depot operators and staff, 

This notice is to inform you of airport containers that are ending up at Alberta Depots (Images attached). These 
containers are not supposed to leave the airport, in accordance with policies established by the airport authorities, 
they are to be incinerated on location upon arrival of the aircraft. If a customer brings these containers to your 
depot, have them complete a CVR form and contact the BCMB promptly. Do not pay a deposit and do not ship 
these containers to ABCRC. 

 These containers are not available through retail purchase; therefore, it is not required that they are registered at 
this time. 

The Beverage Container Recycling Regulation (BCRR) Section 11 (1) “No depot operator or retailer shall accept a 
container or provide a cash refund for a container that can reasonably be identified by the depot operator or 
retailer as having been transported into Alberta.” 
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